
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

VOTE SHEET 
27A 

FEBRUARY 6 ,  2001 

RE: DOCKET NO. 010102-TP - Investigation of proposed updates to the 
Routing Data Base System (RDBS) and Business Rating Input Database System 
(BRIDS) affecting the Tampa telecommunications carriers. 

Issue 1: Should the Commission require Tampa area codeholders requesting 
NXX codes to designate "Tampa" rather than one of the five rate centers 
developed by Verizon? 
Recommendat ion: Yes. The Commission should require Tampa area codeholders 
to designate "Tampa" rather than one of the five rate centers developed by 
Verizon. However, if prior to August 15, 2000, a codeholder had requested 
the NXX code be assigned to one of the five Verizon developed rate centers, 
it can continue to do so with its n e w  NXX codes if desired. This process 
should continue until a hearing has been held to thoroughly address the  
issue and a final order is issued. 

APPROVED 
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Issue 2: should the Commission order Verizon to cease any further actions 
to modify t he  RDBS and the BRIDS as it relates to the Tampa rate center 
designations? 
Recommendation: Yes. The Commission should order Verizon to immediately 
cease any further actions to modify t h e  RDBS and the BRIDS as it relates to 
the Tampa rate center designation. 

APPROVED 
Issue 3: Should this docket be closed? 
Recommendation: No. Whether or not this decision is protested, this 
docket should remain open and an expedited hearing should be set to fully 
examine the impact of the proposed Tampa Rate Center RDBS and BRIDS 
changes. 

APPROVED 


